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🌹Value for July🌹
Hope

We hope you all have a lovely summer break, and hope to see you all again soon in
September, except for our year 4 leavers, we hope you have a great time at your new

schools - from all at Catshill First School and Nursery.

🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞

Thank you to all parents and carers for the lovely gifts to staff.  We are all
extremely grateful for your kindness.  We thank all of you for the support you

give to our school day after day.
I’d like to wish you and your families a lovely summer holiday with lots of

happy times together and a chance to relax and refresh.
We look forward to seeing many of you back in September and wish our

leavers all the very best for the future.
With kind regards from

Mrs Plant

Some of you have tried our summer challenges in the past.  Why not have a
go this year too?

Summer Challenge 2022

📌Catshill Summer HAF📌
YMCA Worcestershire have been awarded HAF funding to provide 25 spaces for their
summer activities to any children who are 8 – 16 years old and who are receiving free

school meals.

They will be in Catshill every Wednesday throughout August and have a range of different
activities for young people to get involved in.

They will be based at Catshill Methodist church from 10:30am – 14:30pm on the 3rd, 10th,
17th and 24th August (some of these are just a meeting place for off site trips).

If you would like some more information or to book your child a space please call Amy
Harbon, YMCA Worcestershire youth coordinator on 07711786084 and she will get you

booked on.
Many thanks Amy

www.catshillfirst.co.uk 01527 872913

office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Follow us on Twitter @catshillfirst Like us on Facebook ‘Catshill First School and Nursery’

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19e1bnmv2QEh4kpPLF-bdep4WdvSQuAxO6FV3IkXKzVk/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.catshillfirst.co.uk/
mailto:office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk


📌End of School Pick Up Times for September📌

Please note that we will be reverting back to our normal end of day school pick up
times when we return in September 2022

Reception - 3.20pm
KS1 (year 1 and 2 ) - 3.20pm
KS2 (year 3 and 4) - 3.25pm

Thank you

📌Classes for 2022 - 2023📌
Here are the new teachers for your child’s class for 2022 - 2023
2022 -
2023

Teacher(s) Previous
class

NB Mrs Jen Banks (M-Th)
Mrs Emma Spooner (F)

RTY Mrs Chloe Thompson-Yates (M-Th),
Mrs Clair Yarranton (F)

RM Mrs Catherine Mercer

1R Mrs Sam Reid (Loveridge) RTY

1P Mrs Molly Peacock RWJ

2F Miss Trudy Fletcher 1L

2FB Mrs Elizabeth Fay (M-W),
Mrs Vicki O’Brien (Th-F)

1C

3B Mr Tom Boyd (Tu-F),
Mrs Sarah Westby (M)

2M

3S Mrs Sam Stacey 2F

4F Mrs Lisa Freeman 3FC

4J Mrs Suzanne Jones 3S
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📌Reminders and Dates for your Diaries📌
★ A very well done to Year 4 leavers assembly on Monday, we hope the parents

enjoyed watching as much as we did.
★ Here are the new lunchtime menus in readiness for September.

Week 1, Week 2, Week 3
★ Today we will be saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Coleby, who will be leaving us to

work in another school, you will be greatly missed by 1C and the Catshill Team,
good luck and keep in touch.

★ Huge congratulations to Miss Loveridge and Miss Conmee, who will be getting
married over the summer period and returning as Mrs Reid and Mrs Warner.

Thank you

🔴 Car Park - Important Notice🔴
The car park at Catshill First School and Nursery is for use by school staff only. The only

exception to this rule is when access is required to the disabled parking space.

Children must NOT be on the school car park at ANY time.
All Access to the school premises must be via the pedestrian footpath and NOT

through the car park.
Please note the signage on the gate requesting that it is kept closed at all times.

This is for the children’s safety.

📌Things to remember📌 📌Term dates📌

★ W/C 5th September 2022 is week 1 for our
dinner  menu. You can find the menu on our
website

https://www.catshillfirst.co.uk/our-school-day/✅

★ Please send all dinner money to school on a
Monday✅

★ Children should come to school on PE days
wearing school uniform, they will change into
PE kit as part of the session.  For Forest School
or Forest Fun sessions, children should come
to school wearing their appropriate Forest
School clothing and footwear for these
activities. ✅

★ Log on to Rising Stars to access your child’s
online reading books.✅

★ This half term ends at 3.10pm on
Tuesday 19th July.

★ Please find this year’s term dates here

★ Please find 2022/2023 term dates here

★ Please find 2023/2024 term dates here

★ Please do not book holidays in term
time.

★ Autumn Term begins on Wednesday 7th
September 2022 (except new reception
groups and selected pupils for appoints
and visits on Tuesday 6th September).
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